
 

 

 

 

 

Friday 7th January (2 PAGES) 

 
A warm welcome back to everyone. It has been lovely to see the children back in class, enjoying 
their learning and full of excited chatter about their holiday. It has been a challenging week due to 
the continuing Covid pandemic and a broken oil tank but we have made it through the week still 
smiling! 
 
We do have several positive Covid cases affecting pupils, parents and staff. Please ensure you are 
familiar with the most recent guidance which does change on a regular basis. Thank you for 
continuing to monitor your child/ren’s well-being and acting quickly if symptoms are detected. 
 
The staff and I are always available to help with queries about Home Learning or about your 
child/ren’s progress in school.  
 
AWARDS AND ACHIEVEMENTS 
Well done to our Superstars Lewis and Elsie who received a certificate and a light up gold star for 

the week. Well done to our Handwriting Heroes Effie, Euan, Liam and Mia. Congratulations to 

Freddie for receiving the Kindness Award, Charlie S for the Perseverance Award and Annabelle for 

receiving the Helping Hand award. 

 

 
 

In Early Years, Olivia is Reception Superstar for putting her hand up and sharing her ideas in class 

and Billie is Nursery Superstar for having a super first full week in Class 1. Esme and Ella are the 

Handwriting Heroes for fabulous writing! Well done to all! 

 

 

 

 



 

     

 
PE 
Please ensure children have their PE kits in school on Monday 10th January. The children in Years 1 
to 4 will be doing Dance so shorts/leggings and t-shirts are required. Please also include trainers if 
your child attends Sports Club. 
 
ATTENDANCE 
As expected, the impact of Covid-19 and the Christmas is evidenced in our attendance this week. It 
is likely to be similar for at least the next few weeks. If children are absent due to Covid related 
issues then teachers can provide Home Learning and support for children and parents. 
 

YEAR  ATTENDANCE 

% 

RECEPTION 93% 

YEAR 1 91% 

YEAR 2 72% 

YEAR 3 89% 

YEAR 4 74% 

 
AFTER SCHOOL CLUB INFORMATION 
ALL clubs will resume next week W/C 10th January. 

A reminder to Dance Club attendees that from January the club will be on a TUESDAY 3.05-

4.15pm. 

There are a few spaces available for Dance Club if anyone is interested…please email Mrs Long as 

soon as possible if you would like your child to have a place. 

 
DIARY DATES 
Monday 10th January:   Sports Club starts 

Tuesday 11th January:   Stay and Play starts 

Dance Club starts 

Thursday 13th January:   Zumba starts 

Thursday 17th February:   Last day of half term 

Friday 18th February:   Teacher Day 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 


